
     

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

 

 

Taking into consideration the upgrading by the World Health Organisation of the risk 

relating to the transmission and impact of COVID-19, the Cyprus Stock Exchange 

wishes to announce that as of next Monday, 16/3/2020 and until further notice, it 

will suspend the provision of services to the public by means of physical presence 

at the Organisation’s reception area. It is noted that this is a temporary measure that 

aims to protect the health of both the CSE personnel and the public.  

 

We would also like to note that the Stock Exchange will continue to provide the 

services offered to the public through the submission of relevant requests, either by 

post or with the delivery of envelopes to the Stock Exchange (without the members of 

the public remaining in the reception area in order to be served). Upon receipt of the 

applications / envelopes by the Stock Exchange within the set working hours, these 

will be checekd and the persons concerned will be notified by phone of any additions / 

changes / returns.  

 

The Cyprus Stock Exchange looks forward to collaborating with Market participants 

and the public in the implementation of the above instructions, which aim to help 

contain the spread of the virus.  

 

 

Nicosia, 13 March 2020 


